RECALL PETITION

We're reaching out to you and fellow Incliners to ask you to help shape the
future of the Incline Village community by signing the recall petition.

Over the past year, Trustees Sara Schmitz and Matthew Dent have taken
actions that are causing severe financial and community damage to Incline:

e Continuously overstepping their Trustee role and creating a toxic
environment within IVGID that has caused senior staff resignations and
poor morale among those remaining;

e Continually adding new regulations and restrictions negatively impacting
residents and IVGID staff;

e Loss of a $25 million donation from the Duffield's for recreational
facilities for our kids.

This recall has been taken because these trustees (and Trustee Tulloch) have
ignored the requests from many residents who have asked that they
reconsider their actions because of the harm to the Incline community.

The petition table is located at the Raley’s from 9am - 12pm, and put your
name on it!



